
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 2:48:00 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 9:40 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
girish shah

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is ridiculous to increase distribution rates each year, especially at rates higher than inflation.
This makes very difficult  for people on fixed income.

Combined with high hydro rates, overall rates for us of hydro is unbearable high.

Girish Shah

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



